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[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear City Council ~

The downtown City parking fees have caused nothing but angst and inconvenience for the
citizens & tourists visiting downtown.

What may have been meant to be a deterrent for employees taking up parking places has
turned into a "punishment for all of us".

Enough is enough. The program has not worked. We're respectfully requesting the parking
fees be discontinued completely.

Sincerely,
Diane & Stephen Smith

Paso Robles, CA
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